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11.9.20 
 
 

Breakfast Club Update 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
    
   I would like to take this opportunity to confirm the Local Authority’s position on 
Breakfast Clubs.  
 
The local authority began piloting free breakfast provision in one primary school at the start of the term. 
Following the lessons learned from this pilot, the local authority is now planning to open all breakfast clubs 
as soon as possible from 14 September following the necessary risk assessments and control measures 
being put in place. As previously communicated, it may well be several weeks before all breakfast clubs 
are reopened. 
 
The Local Authority recognises that in schools, pupils have been placed in contact groups to ensure social 
distancing requirements are met and risk is minimised. However, this is much more difficult in breakfast 
clubs, with smaller numbers of staff and with pupils of mixed ages who may not be in the same contact 
group.  As such the safety of staff and pupils is always our highest priority. 
 
Here at Tynyrheol we recognise the importance and value of breakfast club to our community. We are 
currently preparing our risk assessment and working closely with the Catering Department and Health & 
Safety Department to ensure our procedures are robust to allow the safe opening of breakfast club. As yet 
we do not have a confirmed date for the return of our breakfast club but as soon as procedures, staff levels 
and risk assessments have been approved we look to open breakfast club if required by parents as soon 
as possible. 
 
Please follow the link on the text message to complete our short breakfast club survey. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
 
Cofion, 
    

 
 
 
 
R.A.Edwards. 
 
Head teacher. 


